
 

10227 Ilderton Road, RR 2, Ilderton, ON  N0M 2A0     Telephone 519 666 0190    Facsimile:  519 666 0271 

www.middlesexcentre.on.ca 

 

July 8, 2024 
 
Councillor Steve Lehman, Chair 
Planning and Environment Committee 
City of London 
 
Sent via email to pec@london.ca 
 
 
Re: Request for Delegation – Centennial Central Public School Sanitary Service 

Connection 

We are writing to request delegation status at the Planning and Environment Committee 

Meeting on July 16, 2024.  

Middlesex Centre staff have been in communication with staff from the Thames Valley 

District School Board (TVDSB) regarding ongoing concerns with the aging septic 

system at Centennial Central Public School, located at the northwest corner of Medway 

Road and Adelaide Street North in the Municipality of Middlesex Centre.  

Middlesex Centre staff are supportive of the request from the TVDSB to convey flows to 

the City of London collection system and believe this is complementary to our current 

request regarding additional capacity for the Arva community.  

We kindly request that the Planning and Environment Committee request City staff to 

work with TVDSB on implementing a solution to convey sewage flows from Centennial 

Central Public School, which services students from both of our communities to the 

London collection system. We understand that initial analysis and costing indicate 

establishing a connection to the City of London system along Adelaide Street North may 

be the preferred point of connection.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rob Cascaden, P. Eng.,  

Director of Public Works and Engineering 

Municipality of Middlesex Centre 
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